
January 22, 2024 

President Harriet Nembhard 
HARVEY MUDD COLLEGE 
301 Platt Blvd. 
Claremont, CA 91711 

Dear President Nembhard, 

Please accept my warmest congratulations on your appointment to the President 
of Harvey Mudd College. I look forward to reading about the many great 
accomplishments to come under your leadership. 

Best wishes for continued success. 

Sincerely, 

Henry C. Foley, Ph.D., D.Sc. 
President 






